
 

City of Pompano Beach 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 

Phone: (954) 545-7073    Fax: (954) 786-545-7046 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  20-38 
 
 

 

 

DATE: August 17, 2020           

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager  

 

Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM: Kerone Grant, Business Operations Analyst  

               

SUBJECT:  Broward County Interlocal Agreement to Supply Potable Water during 

Emergency Situations 

               
This interlocal agreement with Broward County and the City of Pompano Beach is to supply 
each other with potable water if necessary during natural disasters, contamination or any other 
emergency situation. The City of Pompano Beach will share 50% of all costs with Broward 
County to reconstruct the existing interconnect at 2517 NE 22nd Avenue in Lighthouse Point.  
Broward County will be invoiced for its portion upon completion of the project. Any future repair 
and maintenance costs will also be shared 50% by each party.   
 
The estimated cost is $172,970 as seen in Exhibit A ($86,485 each) Funds will be available in 
account number 420-7566-533-65-12 CIP 16-288.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Enclosed 
 
 
 
 
 


